
The Northern Virginia Resource Center for Deaf and Hard of 
Hearing Persons (NVRC) 

 FREE!

 Deaf Seniors Stay Connected Online Chats

Let's communicate
in ASL this
summer!

What is NVRC’s Deaf Seniors Stay 
Connected Program?

Weekly online chats, hosted by a Deaf facilitator,  for Deaf 
seniors and ASL students who have at least intermediate level 
ASL skills.  These hosted chats are casual,  inclusive and 
supportive! 

When are they held? Mondays, May 6 to August 26, 2024 , 7 - 8 PM

Where are the held? Online via Zoom.  Scan the QR code to register:
﻿

Point of Contact (POC) for more 
information

Barbara Eger-Klatt (seniors@nvrc.org)

Must I attend all the sessions? You don’t have to attend all the sessions!  Register once and 
you can attend one, some or all sessions! 


